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Thank you for taking steps to protect three important rivers in our state. I’m writing in support of
the proposed Outstanding Resource Waters designations for the upper watershed of the Cascade
River, the upper watershed of the Green River, and the Napeequa River. These areas are valuable
natural resources that deserve to be protected now and for future generations. From helping local
economies to providing safe drinking water, these waters are critical to quality of life in our state,
and I firmly believe they merit Outstanding Resource Water designation. I visited the Napeequa
River in 2020, "21, and "22, and I believe that future generations will greatly benefit from this
Outstanding Resource Water Designation. Natural resources are critical to local communities’
quality of life, and I know that protecting these waters will only further strengthen our local
communities and economies. Thank you for your consideration. Becky Andrade Olympia, WA


